
Welcome to Miss Wilton’s 2nd grade 
class!

About Miss Wilton

This will be my fourth year at McKelvey but my sixth year 
teaching. I am so excited to be in the Parkway School 

District and even more excited to be at McKelvey teaching 
YOU! I spent two years teaching third grade in the 

Wentzville School District before this. I graduated from 
Murray State University in Murray, KY in May 2014 (Go 

Racers!). I just completed my Master’s Degree in May 2019 
at Southwest Baptist University in Technology Leadership. 

Things I love!

*Teaching *Baking
*Learning *The St. Louis Cardinals
*Spending time with my family *Bright colors
*Being an aunt to Micah, Jackson, and Harper *Organizing
*My Goldendoodle, Ella *Helping others
*Crafting *Smiling
*Laughing *Ice-cream
*Watching and playing sports *Talking
*Sunshine *Meeting new people
*Country Music *Vacations

Welcome!
Dear Student,

My name is Miss Wilton and I am thrilled to say that I will 
be your second grade teacher! I hope that you are ready 

for one of the most exciting adventures of your young life. 
There are so many wonderful possibilities that this year 

will bring us. We have so many terrific things to learn and 
experience, and it all starts with YOU! I am looking 

forward to starting off our year right! I have spent the 
summer planning with the other second grade teachers to 

prepare for this so together we can achieve academic 
excellence. Bring a positive attitude toward learning and 

toward your classmates and we will have one great year! I 
hope you had an awesome summer relaxing and enjoying 

this warm weather. Get a good night’s sleep, I can’t wait to 
start our journey tomorrow! Here’s to a wonderful year 

ahead.

With love,

Miss Wilton
My  sweet puppy, 

Ella! She is a 4 year 
old Goldendoodle.

My amazing family! 

Contact me-

E-mail-
mwilton1@parkwayschools.net

Twitter- 

@McK2Wilton

Phone- 

314-415-4538

mailto:mwilton1@parkwayschools.net

